

## **Worcester Bridge Club**

Minutes of the committee meeting held on 13th Feb 2024 at 6:00pm via zoom.

**Present:** RD, MV, JD, MA, SS, TK, DW, RA, MH

**Apologies:** IM

### **AGM:**

It was agreed that the AGM would be on 10th April '24 at Claines followed by Teams. Possible new blood for the Cttee was discussed, inc a new Treasurer. Mike confirmed that he would be happy to do another term as Chairman. Roland happy to continue as Secretary. Further discussion will be required to establish responsibilities for Calendar, Membership Sec etc.

### **TD Training:**

Mick Blakeman is starting TD training funded by the county. It was agreed that the club would pay Mick's travel costs involved in training sessions.

### **Ron Allen:**

One team plus extras have shown an interest. Mike will discuss with Jimmy final arrangements.

### **Festival of Bridge:**

Richard Jephcott is proposing various initiatives for the Festival of Bridge, early September; Mike has replied to him, supportive of most of these, inc two events which Mike will be heavily involved in. However Mike questioned the suggestion that the DBC/Bewdley online sessions be strongly pushed that week, proposing instead that ALL clubs should be pushed/involved.